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November 5, 2024

NOTICE OF PARKING CHANGES

The Town of Erin is proposing a change to the current parking restriction on Spring Street.

The proposed change is to relocate the current "No Parking" signs along the South side of Spring 
Street between Main Street and Daniel Street to the North side of Spring Street. 

This change is being implemented due to safety concerns for vehicular and pedestrian traffic and 
accessibility considerations.

The proposed parking change is scheduled to be brought before Council at the Regular Council 
Meeting on Thursday November 28, 2024.

Proposed No Parking Zone: Along North side of Spring Street from Main Street until Daniel Street. 
See map for details. 

SPRING STREET PROPOSED NO PARKING ZONE 
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The Town of Erin welcomes any comments or suggestions on the proposed parking change and will 
accept feedback until Tuesday November 19, 2024.

Please reach out to the By-law Department via the following means:

CONTACT US 

bylawenforcement@erin.ca 519-855-4407 ext. 261

martynas
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